Kingdom of the Netherlands

Permanent Mission of Jamaica
to the United Nations

New York, 15" December 2023

Excellency,

Reference is made to the letter of the President of the General Assembly, dated 10 October 2023,
announcing our appointment as co-facilitators to lead the intergovernmental process for a Declaration on
Future Generations, as part of the preparatory process of the Summit of the Future.

In line with this letter and the mandate of General Assembly decision 77/568, we are committed to ensuring
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We thank you again for your trust and cooperation as we work together to achieve a meaningful and
transformative Declaration that safeguards the interest of current and Future Generations. For further
questions about the roadmap, your delegation may contact our experts, Ms. Yanique DaCosta from the

Permanent Mission of Jamaica (Yanique.DaCosta@mfaft.gov.jm) and Ms. Negina Alemyar from the
Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of the Netherlands (negina.alemyar@minbuza.nl).

We count on your continued support and active engagement in the coming months.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration.




